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                                Emeritus Professor Philip Brown speaking at the AFAANZ 2018 Conference 

  
 

 

Thank you to all who made the 2018 AFAANZ Doctoral Symposium, the Special Interest Group 
Meetings and the Conference a success.  38 PhD students attended the Symposium held 27 - 29 
June at AUT and 380 delegates were at the Conference held 1 - 3 July in Auckland, New 
Zealand.  The highlight of the conference was the celebration of the 50th Anniversary of the 
1968 Ball and Brown Paper.  Congratulations to the many prize winners announced at the 
Conference.  You can view the list of winners HERE. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the 2019 AFAANZ Conference in Brisbane, Australia! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Read the Conference Report  Read the Doctoral Symposium Report  

https://www.afaanz.org/news/congratulations-winners-afaanz-conference
https://www.afaanz.org/sites/default/files/uploaded-content/website-content/2018_afaanz_conference_report_for_newsletter.pdf
https://www.afaanz.org/sites/default/files/uploaded-content/website-content/2018_afaanz_conference_report_for_newsletter.pdf
https://www.afaanz.org/sites/default/files/uploaded-content/website-content/2018_afaanz_conference_report_for_newsletter.pdf
https://www.afaanz.org/sites/default/files/uploaded-content/website-content/ds_report_2018.pdf
https://www.afaanz.org/sites/default/files/uploaded-content/website-content/ds_report_2018.pdf
https://www.afaanz.org/sites/default/files/uploaded-content/website-content/ds_report_2018.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, 1 July 
 

Monday, 2 July 
 

Tuesday, 3 July 
 

 

   Photos from the Conference.  Click on each block to view photos from each day of the conference. 

  

Registrations are now open for the New Educators Technology Forum being held 20 November, 
2018.  Places are limited so book your place now! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.afaanz.org/educators-forum
https://photos.google.com/share/AF1QipMJ6Pg0VWejwSS-j-A6VhYOa0LqTfbGVH6Vo1QOf-phuO3QjJE01zR_YLnCkVSDmQ?key=enR5cGJZSUFoN0xIajA0TmFXNnhfckJVbnQweXZ3
https://photos.google.com/share/AF1QipNlVfB-Tx3HINCvOyWBSrv1eI0jtteCOMe_sBo2GcE3h6ruihhynmOj7AJm5-ZxSA?key=ckQ0ZWlSN0NUU1FKWUtIRnpNZko2U1VBYUlYSktn
https://photos.google.com/share/AF1QipNPZVkmMuYm0yv4lEFyoA6T0tu_xTwRmPjIr0TOduZPeF6fbuVpXuSe_Ikb8zTeoA?key=ZGFtR191MmFBdmI5dkowRFlybzlVNkFhYVBqdXlR
https://www.afaanz.org/educators-forum


   
 

 

 

 

 

The AASB invites Academics 
to nominate their graduate 
students for a one-year 
internship to work on 
standard-setting 
projects.  Click here for more 
information. 

 

Sign up to the AASB's free 
weekly newsletter that gives 
all the latest news about 
accounting matters to keep 
you up to date in your 
teaching and 
research.  Subscription link 

 

 

   
 

We say thank you to our retiring AFAANZ Board members: Chris van Staden and Carolyn Fowler 
and welcome to the new Board members: Sumit Lodhia and Tom Scott. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

  

  
 

 

  
 

 

  
 

 

   

 

https://crm.afaanz.org/sites/default/files/uploaded-content/website-content/aasb_internship_program_2019_-_call_for_applicants.pdf
https://crm.afaanz.org/sites/default/files/uploaded-content/website-content/aasb_internship_program_2019_-_call_for_applicants.pdf
https://confirmsubscription.com/h/r/607AF39600EF2FB8
http://www.aasb.gov.au/
https://www.aut.ac.nz/profiles/chris-van-staden
https://www.victoria.ac.nz/sacl/about/staff/carolyn-fowler
https://people.unisa.edu.au/Sumit.Lodhia
https://www.aut.ac.nz/profiles/tom-scott
https://www.facebook.com/Afaanz-356552437742453/
https://twitter.com/AFAANZ
https://www.linkedin.com/company/afaanz/

